








August 19, 2015
The City Council of the City of Marion, Linn County, Iowa met in special work session, Wednesday, August 19, 2015, at 7:00 p.m. in the council chambers of City Hall with Mayor Bouska presiding and the following council members present:  Pazour, Etzel, Spinks, Crawford, AbouAssaly, and Draper.  Absent:  None.  Library Board Members present:  Sandy Rosenberger, Susan Kling, Kevin Gertsen, Sally Reck, Eileen Robinson, Jack Zumwalt, John Clemens, and Nancy Miller.
City Council and the Library Board discussed the new library project with no action taken.  Comments were also heard from Brad Thomason, Division Manager representing Ryan Companies US, Inc., Library Director Doug Raber, and City Manager Lon Pluckhahn regarding the library project.
Lola McAreavy, 1875 Douglas Court, expressed concerns regarding parking.  Charles Knudsen, 2835 24th Avenue, requested that the issue goes to a vote of the citizens.  Duane Weltha, 845 South 15th Street, asked if the Library would be able to expand into the retail or residential space in the future.  
Mayor Bouska adjourned the meeting at 8:50 p.m.
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Snooks Bouska, Mayor

Attest:

____________________________

Beth J. Little, Assistant City Clerk

